
 

FLOOD PROTECTION AUTHORITY 

                 Your Flood Defense System 
 

Southeast Louisiana Flood Protection Authority – East          www.floodauthority.org 

New Orleans Lakefront Airport | Terminal Building, Suite 225| 6001 Stars & Stripes Blvd. | New Orleans, LA 70126 | P 504.262-8922 | F 504.323-5716 

 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

Herbert I. Miller, P.E., DEE, F. ASCE - President 

Mark L. Morgan, P.E. – Vice President 

Clay A. Cosse’- Secretary 

Quentin D. Dastugue, CCIM - Treasurer 

Andrew J. Englande, Jr., Ph.D., P.E., DEE 

Lambert J. Hassinger, Jr. 

Jason P. Latiolais 

K. Randall Noel 

Herbert T. Weysham, III 

 

 

 

CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 

Derek E. Boese, PMP, LEED-AP 

 

 

EXECUTIVE COUNSEL 

Michelle White 

 

 

 

EAST JEFFERSON LEVEE DISTRICT 

1100 Rev. Richard Wilson Drive 

Kenner, LA  70062 

504.469-7522 

 

LAKE BORGNE BASIN LEVEE DISTRICT 

P.O. Box 216 

6136 E. St. Bernard Highway 

Violet, LA  70092 

504.682.5941 

 

ORLEANS LEVEE DISTRICT 

6920 Franklin Ave 

New Orleans, LA  70122 

504.286.3100 
 

 

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
April 2, 2020 
 
 

RESTRICTED VEHICLE TRAFFIC  
ALONG LAKESHORE DRIVE 

 
New Orleans, LA – Beginning Friday, April 3, 2020, Lakeshore Drive will be closed 

to vehicle traffic every Friday at 6:00 PM until the following Monday at 5:00 AM. 

Vehicle traffic will be allowed Monday morning through Friday evening unless 

closures are required to stay in compliance with the Governor‘s  Executive Order 

and/or public safety concerns. “This measure is being put in place with public 

health and officer safety top of mind,” said Flood Protection Authority-East CAO, 

Derek Boese. “It will allow us to limit large gatherings, reduce the spread of the 

virus, and remain in compliance with the Governor’s orders.” The closure will span 

from the Ted Hickey (Seabrook) Bridge to Shelter #1 (8000 Lakeshore Dr., between 

Canal Blvd. and West End).  Residents who need to use Lakeshore Drive to access 

their property will continue to have access. Residents can still travel to the 

restaurants along Lakeshore Drive to pick up to-go orders. 
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